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November 2G5, 1578

James A. Rogers, Esq.
Associate General Counsel
for Vater
Environ men, 1l Protection Agency /
401 M Street, S.VW.
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Mr. Rogers:

nclosed 1s a cQeoy of the Commission's Indian Point No. 2
emorandum and O*der dated November 15, 1978 which invites
yo_r participation in the Commission's review of ALAB-U87.
Due tc an oversight, you were not served at the same time
as the parties. Consequently, the Commission has recently
revised the briefing schedule by extending the time to
receive initial briefs to December 15, 1978, and extending
the time to receive reply briefs to January 12, 1979. All

.l"

other aspects of the Order remain unchanged.

Sincerely,

L,

NS

Sheldon L. Trubatch
Attorney
Office of the General Counsel
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